
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Supervisors of 
the County of Sonoma on July 13, 2021 at 8:35 a.m. to consider a resolution increasing fees for 
the following departments: 

• Health Services
o Public Health Lab Fees to recover the reasonable cost of providing services

effective August 1, 2021.
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC MAY ATTEND THIS MEETING VIRTUALLY OR IN 
PERSON. 
In accordance with Executive Orders N-25-20 and N-29-20 the virtual attendance will be 
available through Zoom. Participation and public comment information is listed below. 
Members of the public may watch or join the meeting using one of the three following methods: 
The July 13, 2021 Board of Supervisors Meeting will be facilitated virtually through Zoom.  
1. WATCH LIVESTREAM: https://sonoma-county.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx

Once the meeting has started, click the “In Progress” hyperlink to begin viewing.
2. JOIN THE ZOOM MEETING: Participate by computer, tablet, or smartphone application or

by phone call. Please see the published agenda to access the Zoom information.
3. LISTEN AND ATTEND IN PERSON: Members of the public are encouraged to attend

virtually but may attend in person (575 Administration Drive, Room 102A, Santa Rosa, CA
95403) according to current social distancing and health protocols.

PUBLIC COMMENT: 
Public Comment may be made via email, live during the Zoom meeting, or in person, in the 
Board Chambers. To submit an emailed public comment to the Board, email bos@sonoma-
county.org. Please provide your name, the agenda number(s) on which you wish to speak, and 
your comment. These comments will be emailed to all Board members. Available time for 
comments is determined by the Board Chair based on agenda scheduling demands and total 
number of speakers. 
COMMITMENT TO CIVILITY: 
The Board of Supervisors has adopted rules of procedures which include a commitment to 
civility. To assure civility in its public meetings, the public is encouraged to engage in respectful 
dialog that supports freedom of speech and values diversity of opinion. Board Members, staff 
and members of the public are expected to establish and maintain a cordial and respectful 
atmosphere during discussions; and foster meaningful dialogue free of personal attacks. 
Members of the public must also adhere to the speaking time limit. 
DISABLED ACCOMMODATION: 
If you have a disability which requires an accommodation, an alternative format, or requires 
another person to assist you while attending this meeting, please contact the Clerk of the Board 
at (707) 565-2241 or bos@sonoma-county.org as soon as possible to ensure arrangements for 
accommodation. 
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NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the proposed resolution and data indicating the amount of 
charges required to provide the services for which the proposed increased or new fees will be 
charged are available on the Board’s website at https://www.sonoma-county.legistar.com/. Due 
to legal, copyright, privacy or policy considerations, not all materials are posted online. Materials 
that are not posted are available for public inspection between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday 
through Friday, at 575 Administration Drive, Room 100A, Santa Rosa, CA. 
ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE INVITED TO JOIN THE ZOOM AND BE HEARD ON 
THESE MATTERS. 

Sheryl Bratton 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
By: Marcie Woychik 
Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 


